From: Mary Phillippe

To: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Election Integrity
Date: Sunday, August 1, 2021 2:18:10 PM
To Whom it May Concern:

I grew up in Colorado. I attended schools in Fort Collins and graduated from Rocky Mountain
High School in 1975. I have worked for Larimer County Elections. Our county and the state of
Colorado have represented a gold standard in election integrity and fairness for many years.
Why is there a need to weaken that integrity now? I have never met a single eligible person
who has claimed to have been denied the right to vote. What is the purpose for changing
election laws at this point? I stand opposed to the proposed changes. This is not a partisan
issue. These changes are disrespectful and a direct assault to our state and county
governments. We are a highly educated and well-informed population. Please don't insult us
with this nonsense.

Mary Phillippe



